
 
															
			FRIENDS OF THE AFRICAN UNION CHURCH OF SOUTH COVENTRY 
      

101	Chestnut	Lane		•		Pottstown,	PA	19465		•		www.faucsc.org		

	
This	Fall,	Find	Out	What’s	New	With	FAUCSC!	
	
Dear	FAUCSC	Supporter,	
	
It’s	been	a	little	while	since	you’ve	heard	from	us	at	the	Friends	of	the	African	Union	Church	
of	South	Coventry	(FAUCSC).	But	that	doesn’t	mean	we	haven’t	been	busy!	
	
In	fact,	there’s	a	lot	of	exciting	new	improvements	to	the	church	and	cemetery	site.	
We	encourage	you	to	stop	by	and	see	them	in	person.	
	

			 			 	
	

Your	support	has	helped	us:	
	

• Professionally	remove	trees	and	clear	pathways	to	the	church	and	cemetery	
• Install	an	information	kiosk	and	plaque	recognizing	the	contribution	of	

Eagle	Scout	Jon	Westlake	
• Improve	the	parking	area	

	
Your	ongoing	support	is	critical	to	ensuring	work	at	the	site	continues	and	the	history	of	
African	Americans	in	South	Coventry	Township	is	recognized.	Be	sure	to	visit	faucsc.org	or	
contact	us	at	the	information	below	with	your	donations,	suggestions,	and	feedback.	
	
And	be	sure	to	visit	the	site:	It’s	easy	to	social	distance	and	a	great	way	to	spend	a	
fall	afternoon!	
	
Sincerely,	
	
Friends	of	the	African	Union	Church	of	South	Coventry	(FAUCSC)	
	
610-469-9486		/		info@faucsc.org		/		101	Chestnut	Lane	Pottstown	PA	19464	


